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In response to this week's announcement from Government that the net zero emissions target 

has become enshrined in law, Bean Beanland, Chairman of the Ground Source Heat Pump 

Association said: "Our members are very pleased that the Government not only recognises 

the importance of meeting the net zero target, but has gone one step further in making it 

legally binding and is the first major economy to do so. Heating and cooling in buildings 

accounts for a large proportion of the UK's carbon emissions and ground source heat pumps 

will play a key role in delivering against the target." 
 

  

 
 
For further information on the GSHPA, visit: www.gshp.org.uk 
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